August, 2019

Dear Parents and Students,

	Welcome to the 2019-20 school year.  I look forward to a great year where we will work hard, have some laughs, and most importantly students will learn a lot and achieve great things as they prepare for their futures.  Together we will keep the tradition of Grimsley’s phenomenal success on the math AP and IB Exams. 
	Assignments will be given daily and must be done in order for the student to succeed.  All students in Calculus and Math HL are strong math students; however, some will need additional assistance at times. My standards are high, but I will bend over backwards to make sure that everyone succeeds.  Extra help sessions will be offered before school on Mondays and Wednesdays from 8 to 8:45.  If the days occasionally vary due to staff meetings and conferences etc., every Monday morning the current week’s days will be posted on the side whiteboard in class.  Please encourage your child to take advantage of this opportunity to receive extra help whenever it is needed.
	Parents, I hope that we will be able to communicate as often as possible about your child’s progress in my class.  I am planning on making an email distribution list to keep everyone posted on class progress and important dates etc. Our test day is Thursday this year so you should expect to see your child’s grade by Tuesday following the test.  Each student will receive a progress report around the middle of each nine-week period.  If we have five major grades during a quarter, one will be dropped.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Each student received a copy of the course syllabus, including a link to the list of topics to be covered this year.  Also, please understand that all school policies concerning electronics and tardies, will be consistently enforced in accordance to the Grimsley student handbook.  If you have any questions or concerns now or during the year, please email me at rohanr@gcsnc.com and I will respond as soon as possible.  You can also leave a message at Grimsley (370-8180) and I will return your call. 

Please sign the bottom portion of this letter and return it to me.

									Sincerely,
									
									Roberta Rohan




I have received a copy of Miss Rohan’s course syllabus and am aware of her expectations for this class.

Student’s signature ___________________________________________________

Parent’s signature ____________________________________________________

Date _______________________

Parent’s Email address (if applicable) _____________________________
